
 

  

OFFICIAL VISIT TO GERMANY 
8-14 JULY 2023 

 
A WCPP delegation undertook an official visit to the State of Baden Württemberg and Bavaria in 
Germany. 
 

   
 
 
The delegation was led by the Speaker, Deputy Speaker, the Secretary to Provincial Parliament and 
one other official. This was the first official visit by the WCPP to Bavaria since signing the 
Memorandum of Intention in November 2022. The visit to the State of Baden-Württemberg was also 
a first for the WCPP and this was reciprocal to the incoming visit by the State Parliament of Baden-
Württemberg in March 2023.  
 
This visit focused on further collaboration with the State Parliament of Baden-Württemberg and to 
establish a plan of meetings between the Bavarian State Parliament and the WCPP considering that 
both institutions will have a chance in leadership following elections.  
 
Key outcomes from this engagement is: 

• Way forward for interactions between the administration of the WCPP and State Parliament of 
Baden-Württemberg. 

• Way forward to plan meetings between Standing Committees from the WCPP and Bavarian 
State Parliament following the Bavarian elections in October. 

• Identify additional benefits from the signed MOI between WCPP and the Bavarian State 
Parliament  

 
 
 

 


